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24th July 2025 

Mr. Louis O’ Hara, TD. 
Dail Eireann 
Dublin 2 

RE: PQ 38710 / 25 
 “To ask the Minister for Health; the number of WTE dietitians based at Gort health 
 centre in 2023, 2024 and to date in 2025, in tabular form; and if she will make a 
 statement on the matter”  

Dear Deputy O’Hara, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 
above Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  I 
have examined the matter and the following outlines the position. 

PQ 38710 / 25:  Number of Dieticians in Gort Health Centre 

2023 2024 2025 

0.2 WTE allocation for Gort 
Health Centre – but 
appointments were offered in 
City East PCC 

0.2 WTE allocation for Gort 
Health Centre 

0.2 WTE allocation for Gort 
Health Centre 

I trust this information is of assistance to you, but should you have any further queries, please 
contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

_________________ 
Siobhan Moran, 
Head of HR 
HSE West and Northwest 
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